
Muswellbrook South Public School Newsletter 

 

 

 
     57 Maitland Street, Muswellbrook NSW 2333                  EMAIL: muswellbrs-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
     Telephone:  (02) 65431896  Fax:  (02)  65433475               

 
TERM  4   WEEK  1 Wednesday 7

th
 October 2015 

 

PBL Focus of the Week: Why we don’t gossip 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope all our families enjoyed their break. Term 4 
will be a very busy one with students working hard 
to complete learning and assessment tasks. There 
are also a number of important events on during 
the term as well. Our Kindergarten Transition 
program commences next week, Tuesday 13th 
October and we will welcome a large number of 
eager little people into our school. 
 
Our school fete is next Friday 16th October and 
promises to be a fantastic time for all. The hard 
working fete committee has put together a great 
afternoon with market stalls, rides, food and lots of 
activities for children. All the classes in the school 
are also running activities and stalls. We hope all 
families and friends can make this wonderful 
event.  
 
Grandparents day will be held on Thursday 22nd 
October. An invitation will be sent home next 
week. 
 
Staff Development Day 
We are planning a variation to the Staff 
Development Day this term. Staff will be 
participating in Staff Development on Friday 6th 
November and Saturday 7th November. This 
means we will be requesting that you keep your 
children home on Friday the 6th November. In 
lieu of this day students will then finish school a 
day later on Thursday 17th December, instead of 
Wednesday 16th December. Please contact the 
office if you have concerns about these 
arrangements. 

 

Yours In Education 
Karen Rayner 
Relieving Principal 
 

Quote of the week: “The only stupid 
question is one not asked.” 
 
 
 

 
Assembly  
On Monday 12th October 2015 the Stage 2 & 3 
assembly will commence at 2.30pm.  
Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 assembly will be on 
Tuesday 13th October 2015 commencing at 
2.30pm.  KM will be performing a class item at this 
assembly.  
All parents, carers and friends are warmly invited 
to attend. 

 

 

ENROL NOW 

FOR KINDERGARTEN 2016 
Have you enrolled your child for  

Kindergarten next year?  
Or do you have a friend with a child  

starting Kindergarten next year?  
Please contact the school office as soon  

as possible on 65431896 to register. 

  

 

 

 

 

“Muswellbrook South Public School Official” 
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WARRAE WANNI News 
 

Our WARRAE WANNI CENTRE at Muswellbrook South Public School is 
starting to fill up for 2016! Mrs Moore’s GOANNA group is full and Mrs 
Partridge’s Joey’s group is almost full. 
See the front office for an Expression of Interest form and more information. 

 

Our new outdoor playground looks FANTASTIC... 

THANK YOU TO 

KCE Mining Services for their very generous donation of our 

artificial grass. 

Dusty’s family – Barbara and Colin for organising the artificial 

grass 

Darryl’s Bobcat service for all their help preparing the site, 

laying the grass and the new sand for our sandpit. 

 
We could not have achieved this without their help and the support from our Warrae 

Wanni families.  We raised $500 from our garage sale and raffle, which paid for Darryl’s 

time, labour and use of his machinery.   
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Moore and Mrs Partridge 
Warrae Wanni Teachers 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

St Alban’s Spring Fair 

Come along to the Spring Fair – Saturday 10th October from 9am to 2pm in the 
grounds of St Alban’s Anglican Church in lower Brook Street Muswellbrook. 
Lots of fun for everyone with Kindifarm, Jumping Castle, face painting, mini golf, car 
display, yummy food and coffee from Caffe Mobilita, market stalls from far and wide, 
Doll, Teddy & Quilt Show, raffles, Chocolate Wheel and Entertainment! Money raised 
will go towards fighting poverty and injustice at home and abroad. 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
TAFE COURSES 
Would you like to study in Children’s Services? TAFE Outreach will be running a Pathways to Children’s 
Service course at Muswellbrook TAFE on Mondays and Tuesdays from 9.30am to 3pm from 19th October to 
17th November 2015. Our course will provide information about different service types and careers in 
children’s Services, communicating with children, and preparing to apply for the Cert III in Children’s 
Services course. 
TAFE Outreach is running an Introduction to Metal Fabrication course at Muswellbrook TAFE on Tuesdays 
and Wednesdays from 20th October to 18th November 2015. The course hours are 9.30am to 3.00pm. In this 
course you will learn: Basic Metal work and hand tools, introduction to welding processes (e.g. oxy, mig), 
measurement and workplace health and safety.  
For information about either of these courses please call Annabelle at TAFE on 65421115 or email 
annabelle.mcloughlin2@tafensw.edu.au 
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Muswellbrook Amateur RSL 
Youth Swim Club is starting up 
for summer. First Club night 
will be Monday 12th October 
at 6pm in the indoor pool. 

Please come down and have some  fun.  
Enquiries to Craig or Kerrie on 65425718. 

  

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY – 2015 
Every Wednesday Read 2 Learn / Playgroup supported by Family Insight 

10am to 12pm in “The Shed” at MSPS. 0-6 years. No cost. 

13th, 20th, 27th October 
and 3rd & 10th November 

Kindergarten Transition Program 

16th October MSPS FETE 

22nd October Grandparents Day 

23rd October Beating Around The Bush Show 

28th October Fighter World Stage 1 

30th October Fighter World Stage 1 

2nd, 3rd & 4th November Year 5 Camp 

6th & 7th November  Staff Development Days 

12th November  Power FM Breakfast 

23rd November – 4th 
December 

Intensive Swimming Program Years 2 & 3 

11th December Presentation Day 

17th December Last Day Term 4 Students 
 
 
 


